
 

 

Doing all the good we can, through faith, love and excellence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 

Thursday 7th April 
EYFS Easter Bonnet 

parade and Egg rolling  
 

Friday 8th April 
Year 3 Egypt theme day 
 

End of the spring term  
 

10th April 
Donkey walk 

 

11th- 15th April 
Easter Trail 
 

17th April 
Easter Service 
 

Monday 25th April  
Start of the summer term 
 

Monday 2nd May 
Bank holiday  
 

Monday 9th- Thursday 

12th May 
Year 6 SATs week   

 

Headteacher’s news 

We have had a busy term and I am so glad we have been able to share the success and achievements of the 

children with you through parents’ evenings, newsletters, Twitter, Star of the Week and Sports awards.   

 

I would like to thank parents who have been able to join us on projects in school such as the visits to Great 

Glen Library, to Hunstanton, the Year 1 Village adventure, sports events and others.  Your support in 

volunteering to help and also your support in covering the cost of visits is so valued and appreciated so that 

we can continue to enrich our curriculum as much as possible.  

 

I hope that the Summer term will enable us to provide more opportunities to invite parents in to school 

after a spike of Covid cases affected staffing this half term. This will enable you to learn more about the 

curriculum and learning we deliver, as well as taking a closer look at the wonderful progress your children 

are making in their books.  

 

From everyone here at St Cuthbert’s, we wish you all a happy and restful Easter holiday! We look forward 

to seeing everyone back in school on Monday 25th April for an exciting summer term.  

 

Best wishes- Mrs Hawkins  

6th April 2022 

Staffing news! 

We are really pleased to welcome Mrs McCartney-Frith to our Learning 

Support team.  You will probably recognise her as she has been our school 

cook for a number of years.  Her knowledge of working with children and 

our school will be warmly welcomed as she starts her new role in Zebras 

class.  

We also welcome back for the summer term Mrs Jackson.  She worked as a 

lunchtime supervisor and Learning Support Assistant a couple of years ago 

and will be running phonics and maths interventions within school.  

 

 

 

 

St Cuthbert’s Church Easter Morning 17th April 10:30am on the 

Recreation Grounds! 

This Easter we wanted to celebrate somewhere where everyone can join 

in so we are going to the Rec in the centre of the village.  

We will be there with music and a service so do find your way down to 

join us for this special celebration. There will be something for all ages.  

Hope you can join us!  

Rev’d Kim 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Sports Provision 

Children signed up to attend the Easter Holiday sports course, please do not arrive at school before 

8:55am to drop off or 2:50pm to collect. Drop off and collection will be through the main school entrance 

(office).   Thank you 

Easter Trail - The Easter Trail is back!! 

11th to the 15th of April! 

St Cuthbert’s Church will be putting up a 

trail through the wooded area in the 

Recreation grounds.  

The Trail will start on the Bridgewater 

end of the woods and go through following 

the path through the woods (please stay 

on the path as new plants have been 

planted).  

You will be able to pick up your tick sheet 

from the Post Office, Council office or 

the Co-Op. Once you have filled your 

sheet simply take it to the Co-Op for a 

free chick and chocolate egg!  

We hope you have great fun! 

Donkey Walk!! 10th April,  

Patch and Phoenix the donkeys are back!! We will start at 

9:15 am at St Cuthbert's Church, then 9:30 am at the 

Methodist Church and 9:45 am on top of Oaks Road then 

across the fields to Burton Overy for some breakfast. 

We will then have a short service for Palm Sunday and 

finish (weather permitting) with donkey rides in the 

churchyard.    

 

St Cuthbert's Cup.-Year 6 

Year 6 have completed a lovely unit of 

work with Rev’d Kim and Rev’d Ben during 

Lent, learning all about the Last Supper, 

Lent, and Easter.  

On the 7th April, Rev’d Kim and Rev’d 

Ben will be in school to judge the year 6 

St Cuthbert's Cup. The art work will be 

displayed throughout Holy Week, 11th-

15th April, 10am to 3pm, at the church 

so parents and children can come and 

have a look and see all of the wonderful 

work the children have done.  

Prizes will be announced on the 7th April 

in school.  

St Cuthbert’s Primary School 

Extra-Curricular Activities 

Summer term 2022 

 



   

 



 

Please see attached to this ParentMail the South Leicestershire Sports Partnership April newsletter 

 

Class attendance up to 1st April 2022 

Hedgehogs- 94% Badgers- 94%      Foxes- 96%  Owls- 97% 

Woodpeckers- 98%      Pandas- 95%  Koalas- 97%  Giraffes- 95%   

Zebras- 96%   Leopards- 97%  Panthers- 96%  Lions- 96% 

Tigers- 97%   Whole school- 96% 

 

 

 Twitter Highlight! @StCuthbertsCEP1 

      


